
Dr. Philip Guzelian 
3014 ugoy oad 
Jichmond, Virginia 23221 

Dear Dr. Guzelian: 

January 25, 1978 

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your 

Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 

$100 fo r t hat purpose. 

Our ,eceipt Number 28192 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


